

Friends, thanks to your support, a child with a critical illness has hope in their heart.

May 10, 2024

Dear Friends.

Because of you, a child woke up today with the hope of better days ahead – and the promise of a wish come true. Your recent gift to Make-A-Wish* on 04/24/2024, made in honor of your loved one, is helping grant an extraordinary wish that will bring strength, hope and transformation to a child when they need it most. We are so deeply grateful.

Friends, generous friends like you keep us moving toward our vision of granting the wish of every eligible child in the nation. As part of the Make-A-Wish community, you understand that wishes are not just nice – they're necessary. After all, research shows that wishes can help children gain the emotional and physical strength they need to continue fighting their critical illnesses. What could be more important than that?

Your support of Make-A-Wish Hudson Valley creates life-changing experiences for children and families in Goldens Bridge and across the country. But please know that for every one wish we're able to grant, two more children are waiting for their chance at a wish come true. With your help, we can reach all of them – and give them the resilience and determination they need to face their health battles.

Friends, from the bottom of my heart, thank you again for your generosity. Your contribution in honor of your loved one is helping us $transform\ lives$, one wish at a time.TM

Scan here to grant more wishes! Thank you!



Gratefully,

Leslie Motter

President and Chief Executive Officer Make-A-Wish America

leslie Motter

P.S. There are always more wishes to grant – and more children waiting. Any additional support you can give is much-needed and deeply appreciated. Thank you.

Your contribution may be tax deductible. This letter will serve to confirm that no goods or services were provided to you for this donation.